
The Pennsylvania Administrator publishes an article written by PAHSCI’s Executive Director

  Ellen Eisenberg, Executive Director of the Pennsylvania High School Coaching Initiative
(PAHSCI), has been published by The Pennsylvania Administrator, the magazine of the
Pennsylvania Association of Elementary and Secondary School Principals. Entitled “
Pennsylvania High School Coaching Initiative Offers Change in Secondary Education
,” the three page article appears in the September 2008 issue. We invite you to read the full text
of Ellen’s article which discusses the unique design of the PAHSCI model and concludes with
reference to recent PSSA data.     

  

  Pennsylvania Administrator, Vol. 12, No. 3, September 2008. Posted with permission from Pe
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